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Title: 
 

Zonta Club of Brampton-Caledon 

From: 
 

June to December 2019 

Date: 
 

November 14, 2019 

 

To: Nita McCown Area 2 Director, Kary Grant 
 

Purpose of the report 
(please mark as many as 

applicable): Initiative Specific Actions  Highlights/Challenges  

Celebration of our 45th 
anniversary  

Our November Business 
meeting was dedicated to 
celebrating our 45th 
anniversary and Zonta’s 
100th anniversary. 

We were pleased to have Lieutenant Governor 
Janice and Area Director Nita present.  We also 
recognized teacher/mentors from 2 high 
schools that had won awards from Z.I. and 
District 4. 

Membership  

A potential new member 
attended our October 
meeting and has been 
given a membership 
package.  One member 
resigned in November and 
is changing clubs. Two are 
considering changing their 
membership status due to 
family obligations. 

19 members in total - includes 1 on a LOA and 2 
that are unable to attend meetings and 
considering their options.   

Fundraising 

Successful Zonta Classic 
Golf Tournament held in 
June 
Two bingo sessions per 
month all year, each with 
2 members attending  

Successful outcome with close to $6,000 raised 
to support mental health programs for women. 
 
The bingo participation brings in an average of 
$1200 per each session.  The majority of 
members are trained to work these sessions.   

Awards 

YWPA 2020 has been 
advertised. 
 
 
Project Achieve info was 
mailed to all high schools 
in Brampton and Caledon 

All 9 Z Clubs will receive the YWPA packages 
and be encouraged by the assigned member 
liaison to participate. 
 
To date, 10 schools have responded requesting 
the award and members have gone to the 
school award ceremonies to give out in person. 

 
Advocacy 

 

Members participated at 
the Enroute location on 
Hwy 400 on the Int. Day to 
End Trafficking media and 
advocacy. 
 
In partnership with the 
PRLC, we hosted an All-
Party Debate at Brampton 
City Hall prior to the 
Federal Election. 

Although not organized by Zonta, there was an 
invitation to participate/advocate and it also 
provided an opportunity for the traveling flag to 
be displayed. 
 
 
Successful first-time partnership with new 
organization and opportunity for greater 
visibility in the community and awareness 
amongst candidates. 
 



 

D4 Board Report - Page 2 of 2 

 
Our Advocacy Committee 
is working closely with the 
District 4 Advocacy Com. 
On the 16 Days initiative. 

 
The District Committee will be using some of 
the previous work of our Club Committee and 
member (Ellen) who writes the daily emails. 

Hands-On Service 

Hygiene Kits 
 
Brampton Christmas 
Parade assistance by 
several members to help 
local students with 
costume assignment and 
then dressing on parade 
day.   

Hygiene Kits – to be prepared at our December 
meeting for a local organization to give out. 
 
 
 
 
Volunteering for this local event will assist the 
Club with local profile and will be contributing 
to a community activity. 
 

 

  

 


